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To mark the 75th anniversary of the VMCC the editor asks for memorable moments. 
For us its enjoying the camaraderie of fellow members at our own events and 
elsewhere. Large contingents have spent memorable holidays at the TT, Manx, Irish, 
Scottish, Cheltenham and Beverley International Rallies, as well as our participation 
in events held by neighbouring Northumbrian, North East, Reivers, East Yorkshire, 
East Lancs and Lakeland Sections. We look forward to renewing friendships very 
soon and pay tribute to those who have worked hard to organise events to enjoy our 
motorcycling pastime with like-minded people within the VMCC. 
 
Currently we are meeting by computer video technology. The Committee is planning 
to resume normal club nights and our usual events, which may not be possible until 
after 17th May, in accordance with the Government’s road map out of lockdown,  
 


